
 

 

10th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Parents/Carers Consultation Evenings for 6JB 

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th November 
 
As Miss Beech has been absent due to sickness, consultation evenings for 6JB will now be held on 
Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th November at the same times previously arranged. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience. If you are unable to attend this new appointment, 
please contact Miss Beech to make alternative arrangements. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Helen Wright 
Office Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


